
 

 

Permission Slip – Grade 9 History Field Trip 

On Tuesday, December 3 the Grade 9 class will be travelling to Péronne in the 

Somme to visit the Historial de la Grande Guerre.  

We will be leaving promptly at 8:00 a.m. in order to insure our arrival before 10:00 

am. Students should therefore be at 6 rue Beethoven by 7:45 am at the 

very latest. Barring any unforeseen traffic problems, we should return to 

school between 17:30 and 18:00 p.m. 

Please fill out the form below to let us know whether your child will be allowed to go 

home alone or with a friend, or if you or another parent will be there to collect 

him/her. .   

Sincerely, 

Paul Diamond 

History, Humanities, French and ToK Teacher 

 

I , ________________________ hereby confirm that my child_________________  
           (Parent’s name)        (Student’s name)  

□ is allowed to leave alone or with a friend  □ will be collected by ____________
        (Parent/Name of other adult) 

after the Grade 9 History Trip on Tuesday December 3, 2013 

 

Parent's signature: ________________________  Date: ___________________ 

 


